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4th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 are enjoying travelling around the world this term and we are excited to announce
that this will culminate in our Year 1 ‘International Day’, which will take place on Wednesday
27" March.

‘International Day’ will be a fun-packed day, focusing on the different continents we have
been learning about this term. This will involve the children carrying out various themed
activities based on a country from each continent, as well as coming into school in
international themed mufti clothes on that day. The children can dress in an outfit that
represents any country in the world. This could be something as simple as wearing the
colours of the country’s flag, an international football shirt or traditional dress.

We would very much like to get the school community involved as we are proud to have
many parents and carers from a variety of countries. If you, or a member of your family,
would like to get involved in our International Day, we are asking for volunteers to share
something from their country or culture with the year 1 children. This could be as simple as
teaching the children some words or reading a story in your language, to showing them how
to make a traditional food or dress in a traditional way.

Alternatively, If you have any artefacts at home from different parts of the world it would be
a great opportunity for your child to bring these in to share and discuss with their class. This
could be a postcard, photograph, object or clothing, etc.
We hope your children are as excited as we are!

Thank you for your support.

The Year 1 Team




